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\ABUSHEO s>

DATE: April 8, 2010

TO: YCH Board of Commissioners

FROM: Lisa A. Baker, Executive Dirgcto \

SUBJECT: Receive and File Letter from the epa\i'tment of Housing and

Community Development, Office of-Migrant Services

RECOMMENDED ACTIONS

That the Board of Commissioners Receive and File the Letter from the California
Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD), Office of Migrant Services,
thanking the YCH and its staff for hosting the annual OMS Managers’ Meeting in March 10 -
11, 2010 at the Davis Migrant Center.

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION

Yolo County Housing (YCH) has received correspondence from HCD, from the Office of
Migrant Services, thanking us for hosting the Annual Managers’ Meeting and 45"
Anniversary Celebration of the Migrant Services Housing Program.

FISCAL IMPACT

None.
CONCLUSION

The Board should receive and file the letter.

Attachment: Letter from HCD
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STATE OF CALIFORNIA -BUSINESS, TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING AGENCY
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

DIVISION OF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
Office of Migrant Services

1800 Third Street, Suite 390-8
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Sacramento, CA 94252-2054

(916) 324-8282

FAX (916) 445-0117

March 26, 2010

Lisa A. Baker
Executive Director
Yolo County Housing
147 West Main Street
Woodland, CA 95695

Dear Ms. Baker:

On behalf of the Department of Housing and Community Development, Office of Migrant
Services (OMS), | would like to take the time and thank you for hosting our annual OMS

Manager’'s Meeting on March 10-11, 2010, at the Davis Migrant Center.

Our forty-five year anniversary celebration was very successful thanks the migrant center
staff's ability to help organize the event, prepare meals, clean, and set up the migrant center
for overnight guests. Their assistance made a great difference for all who attended.

I look forward to continue our partnership in providing housing services to the migrant farm
worker families.

Sincerely,

“~ Arturo Rodriguez
Program Manager
Office of Migrant Services



